
 
 
 
 

 
 

Fall Fundraiser 
In the early fall, a fundraising packet will go home 
to students.  This will be taking the place of the 
reverse raffle.  Our goal next year, in addition to 
the usual happenings, is to raise funds to host a 
“Grand Opening” event celebrating our new 
school prior to the beginning of the 2011/2012 
school year.  We would like to make this open 
house an extravaganza of fun activities for our 
families. We want to know that your selling next 
year will be going towards great things to come! 
This is a great celebration to work towards and 
look forward to! Students will still have a pizza 
party, Limo ride and various prizes to work 
towards but we want parents to know that we are 
working on something special. 

 
 
 
 

Book Fair Successes 
“Thank you” to students and parents for 
supporting our Fairs this year. Our first book fair 
will coincide with the first Parent-Teacher 
Conferences. Thanks Book Fair Committee! 
 
***Waldameer Park Picnic is Saturday, June 26th 
Eastern #3 Shelter*** 
 

Board Members for 2010 - 2012 
President – Joslin Seeds 
Vice President – Valarie Harrington 
Secretary – Amber Metzler 
Treasurer – Pam Gribbons 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
As always a letter will go home in the beginning 
of the year giving parents a chance to sign up for 
what AESA events they would like to volunteer 
for. COSI, Teacher Appreciation, Book Fair, Santa  
Shop etc…. Keep an eye open for that! We want 
to see lots of new faces!!! 
 AESA Meetings will continue to be on the 
2nd Monday of the month, with the first one on 
September 12, 2010 at 7 p.m. In an attempt to 
make our meeting times more convenient, the first 
meeting will be in the evening and the next 
month’s meetung will be during the day. We will 
switch off like this for the duration of the year.  
We hope this makes attending easier as so many 
parents are involved in their children’s after 
school activities.  At each meeting a gift basket, 
provided by Ashtabula Businesses, will be given 
out.  The attending parents may enter their name 
in a drawing at the meeting for a chance to leave 
with a fantastic treat! First up is Little Italy. Yum! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

With effort and enthusiasm, we will 
continue to provide families and teachers with fun, 
scholastic activities.  We will be striving to 
include any interested parent and stepparent, 
especially our new kindergarten parents! 
Thank you and have a great summer. 

Mrs. Joslin Seeds, President 2010 - 2012 

Fall Open Houses! 
Monday, August 23rd Preschool-2nd and 

Wednesday, August 25th 3rd-5th. 
6p.m. – 7p.m. 

 
We will be on hand at both Open Houses to 

sign up new and returning members of  
AESA. 

Join us for Gift Baskets and info! Bring your 
$1…Thank you in advance! 

June 2010
 

The AESA Update 
 

Look for AESA info and news on the bulletin board in the gym! 


